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Hadleigh Infants and Nursery School 

Newsletter No 17 - 24th January 2025 

WEEK 2 LUNCH MENU – Week Commencing 27th January 2025  

 

Monday – Cheese or Rainbow Pizza served with Oven Baked Wedges and Carrot/Cucumber Slices 

followed by Mousse and Fresh Fruit   

Tuesday - Chicken Nuggets or Crispy Dippers served with Oven Baked French Fries, Peas and 

Carrots followed by Fresh Fruit and School’s Favourite Cake 

Wednesday - Homemade Pork Sausage Roll or Vegetarian Sausage Roll served with Creamy 

Mashed Potato and Spaghetti Loops followed by Fresh Fruit Platter 

Thursday - Cheese and Tomato Pasta Bake or Jacket Potato with Cheese/Beans/Tuna served with 

Crusty Bread and Fresh Broccoli followed by Jelly with Cream and Fresh Fruit  

Friday - Fish Fingers or Omelette served with Oven Baked Chips and Baked Beans followed by 

School’s Favourite Cookie and Fresh Fruit 

 



Class Attendance Award: 

The class with highest attendance this week was France with 96%.  Well done to them!  Unfortunately, 

no other classes reached our 96% target.  Our overall attendance was 91.1% 

 

 

Star of the Week: 

 

Explorers: Ivy-Rose T Greece:    Jack N Brazil: Charlie M 

England:    Sofia B Sweden:    Olivia P Japan:    Daisy 

Scotland:    Poppy France:    Mabel Kenya:    Leah 

Wales:    Victor     

Greece -  90% Brazil -  91.3% 

Sweden -  87.1% Japan -  89.7% 

France -  96% Kenya -  92.3% 



 

Meet our Safeguarding Team 

Mrs Lucy Fynn 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs K Strickland Miss K Ryan Miss L Selley 

David Turner 

Safeguarding Governor 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads 

Children & Families Hub For members of the 

public: 

 

• If a child or young person is in immediate danger, 

call 999. 

 

• If you're worried that a child is being abused or 

neglected, call the Children and Families Hub on  

0345 603 7627. This phone line is open Monday to 

Thursday 9am to 5:30pm, and Fridays 9am to 

4:30pm. 

 

• Out of hours or bank holidays, call the emergency 

duty team on 0345 606 1212. 

Are you concerned about a child? 

 

 Make a note of your concern including the 

date & time  

 Contact the school and speak to someone in 

our Safeguarding Team, you can also raise 

concerns anonymously by contacting the hub. 

 Always share your concerns  

Miss M Hoath 


